From: Deirdre Peterson

Sent: Friday, January 31, 2025 5:43 PM
To: FS-objections-southwestern-regional-office
Subject: [External Email]JAPS Oak Creek Transmission Line Project

You don't often get email from _ Learn why this is important

[External Email]

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;
Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

Hello, I live in the Village of Oak Creek and | am very worried about this proposed transmission line and firmly
opposed to it. There has to be a better way. This transmission line as currently proposed is completely
unacceptable.

Thank you for listening to residents.
Deirdre Peterson





